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February 5r2024

To:
All Clerry,
All Members of the Institutes of Consecrated Life,
AII Societies of Apostolic Life,
All Lay Faithful and People of Goodwill,
Diocese of Buea.

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

RE: CHANGE OF DATE FOR TIIE IOTHANMVERSARY OF TIIE DEATH OF
BISHOP PIUS AWA

May God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ in Communion with the Holy

Spirit, give you grace and peace. Due to some unforeseen circumstances, we can no

longer celebrate the 10th Anniversary of the death of our Venerable Father, Bishop Pius

Awa on the 24fi February as initially announced. This Celebration will now take place on

Friday 8'h and Saturday 9th of March2024as follows;

8th March 2024 4.00 pm Assembly of Bishops and Priests, Religious,

Seminarians and family members and Clrist's Lay Faithful in the Small Soppo Cathedral

for the Office for the Dead

- Blessing of the tomb.

9th March 2024 9.0A am Anniversary Mass at the Divine Mercy Co-Cathedral

Molyko

- Blessing of the Bishop Pius Awa Memorial Pastoral Center Molyko
- Traditional Dances
- Refreshments and Departure

We sincerely regret any inconveniences brought about by this change of date.

Thank you.
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Yours in His Service,

+
Bishop of Buea


